
May 23,2002 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 

Mr. Bill Feldman 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 15 

Re: Kentucky Data Link, Jnc. d/b/a Cinergy Networks (“KDL”) 
Request for name change on IXC certification in connection with 
Filing No. T63-0543 for CLEC certification 

Dear Mr. Feldman: 

Pursuant to our previous telephone conversation pertaining to KDL’s CLEC 
application, you advised that KDL could have its name amended on its IXC certification 
fiom “Kentucky Data Link, Inc.” to “Kentucky Data Link, Inc. d/b/a Cinergy Networks” 
by providing a letter requesting same to your attention. 

As such, please take this letter as KDL’s official request to have the name 
changed on its IXC certificate to reflect “Kentucky Data Link, Inc. d/b/a Cinergy 
Networks” as the name to be filed with the Commission for both KDL’s IXC and CLEC 
certifications. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (913) 492-1230 extension 5183. 

Very truly yours, 

Anthony J. ti? andelario 
Kentucky Data Link, Inc. 
d/b/a Cinergy Networks 
Corporate Counsel 


